
Alex Wafula Wanjala- F4 

 

My name is Alex Wafula Wanjala. I stay in Chekulo 
Village. I come in a family of 8 people; 3 girls and 5 boys. 
My mother passed away on 21st January 2021.  I live with 

my father alone. Life became 
so much challenging right 
away after my mother passed 
on but I just had to cope up 
with it. 

I Joined Chekulo Friends 
High School in 2019. I have 
always wanted to become a 
doctor. I want to help sick 
people perhaps, I got a little 
challenge. When I sat for my 
final exam, I knew right 
away that I have passed 
based on what I wrote on the 

exams booklet. I was disappointed when the results came 
out, I didn’t meet the expectation. I got a mean grade of C 
plain.  



I will forever be grateful to have been given this chance at 
Living Hope High School to rewind and better my grades. 
I am very determined that this time round my dream of 
venturing into medicine it’s going to be realized.  

In conclusion, I am a born again Christian who believes 
that God answers prayers whenever we ask Him. I am so 
much delighted that I am in a special place that God is 
regarded number one in everything that is done and I 
think I am Lucky.  

Yours sincerely 

Alex Wafula 


